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For Immediate Release        August 30, 2019 

Amherst County Welcomes Back Ron Campbell 

 

The Amherst County Information Technology Department is 
pleased to welcome Ron Campbell. After owning his own business, 
Ron returns to the IT Department as a Network Specialist.  

He brings eighteen years of IT experience to the job, including three 
years of previous experience with the County. Ron will work with 
the IT department to maintain and fix problems with the County 
computers, printers, e-mails, and website as well as troubleshoot 
network related issues. “I am excited to use my experience and 
diverse skill set to fill this position and work with everyone in the 
County of Amherst again”.  

Ron studied Business Information Systems at Averett University 
where he earned his Bachelors of Science. He has worked in many 

areas of IT from entry level jobs to Database Administrator. He has lived in Nelson county for over 30 
years and is pleased to be back working for Amherst County.  

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434) 
946-9400 

 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9400  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 

 

 

 

     

 

mailto:jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com

